
 
 
 
 
Salvete! 

 

  Welcome back everyone! I hope you enjoyed your time with your 

family as much as I did. We jumped right back into the swing of things 

with some assessments. I look forward to getting back to our more 

regular schedule next week. We will be focusing on Little House in the 

Big Woods Chapter 8 for the week. Along with learning about 

silent/magic E, France, The Fifth Petition of the Lords Prayer, adding 3-

digit numbers, and our new Latin Vocabulary. I am usually good about 

getting thank you notes out to parents after Christmas, but I just didn’t 

get to it this year (I got my wisdom teeth out over break-YAY!), so I 

want to send my most sincere thank you to all of you for your Christmas 

gifts.  

-Mrs. Lazenby 

 

Next week: 
Spelling: Magic E, Red words: new, her, care 

Literature: Little House in the Big Woods Chapter 8 

Math: adding three digit numbers 

English: Paragraphs 

History: France 

Science: Constellations 

Latin: Vocabulary 

 

Upcoming dates: 

January 15: MLK Day-No School 

February 1: Field Trip 

 

 

Give ONLINE Now!! 

Online giving is now live! Support the OSL School #EagleFund! 
Our goal is to raise $50,000 to go above and beyond for our 
scholars and families. Share this information with your family and 

friends as well. If we have full class participation there 

are prizes!  

https://factsmgtadmin.com/give/appeal/WwatKiZDe

